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NON-CREDIBLE SCHOOL THREAT INVESTIGATION 
 
 
On June 10th, 2022, the Torrance Police Department was contacted about an image uploaded on social 
media relating to a school threat at North High School in our city.  This case was immediately 
investigated by officers from Patrol and detectives from our Detectives Division and Special Investigation 
Division. 
 
During the investigation, the student was identified and officers were working with staff from North High 
School throughout this investigation.  On that same day, officers and detectives responded to the 
student’s house and made contact with the student and their parents.  All involved parties are fully 
cooperating with our department on this investigation.  Based on this investigation which included 
interviews and a search of the home, officers determined there was no credible threat to any students or 
staff at North High School.  We are continuing to work with North High School staff to provide a safe and 
secure environment.  
 
The Torrance Police Department takes these cases very seriously, and has brought in all available 
resources to investigate this incident. Our department continues to encourage the community to be 
vigilant of any criminal activity. “See Something, Say Something”.  Please know that the men and women 
of the Torrance Police Department are committed to protecting the safety of our students in Torrance and 
are working with Torrance Unified School District staff on creating an environment where students and 
teachers can thrive. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Sergeant Mark Ponegalek 
Torrance Police Department Public Information Officer 
(310) 618-5688 
MPonegalek@TorranceCa.gov   

This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Department 
Special Operations Bureau.   
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